
 

 
To Our Valued Customers,         14 June 2021 
 

Road Closure at Shands Road and Sir James Wattie Drive, Hornby Christchurch 

 

We have been advised that access to our Christchurch office and warehouse will be limited due to 

roadworks. Please see details below regarding road closures and alternative routes.  

 

• Roadwork will commence 8 June 2021 with expected completion at the end of September 2021. 

• No full road closures are planned. 

• One way direction will be City bound. 

• There will be no possible access to Shands Road from Halswell Junction Road Intersection. 

• Anyone wishing to access Shands Road from the Hornby direction will need to follow the Detour 

Routes. 

• The closure of accessing Sir James Wattie Drive from Shands Road coming from Marshs Road 

direction will be happening around mid-August, with access to Sir James Wattie Drive from Brydone 

Road. 

 

We remain open during this time and thank you for your patience during this roadworks. Please call us if 

needed on 03 365 0279.  

 

Map of Road Closure and Alternative Routes 

 


